
MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL :​​

Dear Parents/carers,

As the school year draws to a close, I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt
appreciation for your support and commitment to Avanti Gardens. It has been an extraordinary
year filled with growth, achievements, and wonderful memories, and I am immensely proud of
our pupils and teachers who have contributed to making this academic year a resounding
success.

I would like to extend my deepest gratitude to each one of you, your active involvement in your
child's education has played a crucial role in fostering a nurturing and supportive environment
for their growth.

I would also like to express my gratitude to our brilliant team. Their commitment to providing
high-quality education and fostering a positive learning environment has been unwavering. Their
dedication, passion, and creativity have not only shaped our pupils’ academic development but
also nurtured their character and instilled in them values that will serve them well beyond the
confines of the classroom.

The pupils here have shown remarkable determination, embraced new ways of learning, and
engaged in a rapidly changing world. Their enthusiasm, curiosity, and willingness to explore and
learn have been truly inspiring, and we have every reason to be proud of their accomplishments.

As we look forward to the well-deserved break, it is important to remember that education is a
continuous journey. I encourage you to keep the flame of curiosity alive during the holidays by
engaging in educational activities and fostering a love for learning at home. I would like to thank
those parents who have also caught me to speak so positively about the improvements that we
are making as a school and our renewed focus upon attendance and unform.

Once again, I extend my sincere appreciation to you all for your invaluable contributions, your
trust in our school, and your partnership.

On behalf of the entire Avanti Gardens Team, I wish you a restful and rejuvenating summer
break filled with joy, laughter, and moments with your loved ones. We eagerly await the return
of our students in the upcoming academic year, filled with renewed energy and a shared
commitment to growth and success.

Warmest regards,

Mr Penny

The Avanti Gardens Gazette





USEFUL INFORMATION

NEXT TERMS DATES

DATE EVENT

Tuesday 5th September School opens to children

Friday 29th September Flu Immunisation

After School Clubs

Keep your eyes on your inbox as we will be sending out information 
about after school clubs for next term during the summer.
Don't forget that wrap around care is available on site through 
Oldbury Court Out Of School Club. They also offer a Summer Club, 
for further information please click on the link below.

https://oldburycourtclubs.org.uk/

Bristol Parent Carer Forum

Please see a calendar of events for children and young people across Bristol 
who have Special Educational Needs and or Disabilities. You can find details of 
all the events by clicking the link.

Top Tip: if you're viewing the calendar on your phone, turn it sideways so you're viewing 
the page in landscape mode.

BPCF EVENTS

https://oldburycourtclubs.org.uk/
https://www.bristolparentcarers.org.uk/events/?mc_cid=dec02c8aeb&mc_eid=5cb89cf38a


Exciting Site Developments

We're sure you will have noticed the exciting new playground 
markings. These are just the start of some exciting 

developments that will be taking place over the summer 
holiday and in early September.



Avanti Gardens Houses

From September we will have four new house names which 
are Earth House, Air House, Fire House and Water House.

We will be having lots of exciting house events next year 
outside of our annual sports day.



LAVENDER CLASS

What a fantastic end to the year! In 
Lavender class we have been learning 
all about the seaside! We have really 
enjoyed taking our learning outside 

including writing with paint and 
sticks, weaving sunshine, climbing, 

performing on the stage and a walk to 
Oldbury Court sandpit! 

In Literacy we have been 
presenting our best writing! We 

have been writing facts, 
descriptive sentences and even 

our own poems. In Maths we have been 
working really hard on our 

addition and subtraction. As 
well as focusing on capacity 

and measure. We have loved 
making potions and using 

scales. 

Thank you to all the children 
for all their hard work! Have 

a lovely summer!



ORCHID CLASS

We’ve had an exciting and interesting end to the school year. We 
loved hearing about how Year 1 had hatched butterflies from eggs 
and we loved watching them being set free.

We had a number of visitors to Orchid Class. We welcomed the 
current Year 6 pupils and they spent time showing and reading their 
work to us.

We had great fun building an obstacle course in our playground and 
we tired ourselves out using it. It was exhausting but great fun!



DAFFODIL CLASS

In Science we 
have been 
learning about 
the different 
groups of 
animals such as 
reptiles and 
mammals. We 
enjoyed creating 
our own animal 
using a 
combination of 
the different 
animal groups.

We have written 
instructions on ‘How to be 
a Year 1’ for the current 
Reception children.

In History, we have been 
looking at David 
Attenborough and his 
achievements. The children 
enjoyed watching some of 
his documentaries.

We had fun 
learning all 
about a 
balanced diet 
and making 
rainbow wraps 
using a variety of 
cooking tools in 
DT.



LILY CLASS

We have been thoroughly enjoying reading the 
Bear and Rabbit books this term. We are very 
excited about the new book called coming out.

The children absolutely 
loved DT this term. We 
have learnt all about 
colours, textures and what 
is healthy. Especially when 
they made their rainbow 
wraps.

In science we have 
been learning all about 
animals and their 
features. We have also 
learnt about their diets 
and about our senses.



SUNFLOWER CLASS

We have been so 
excited to see the 
lifecycle of our 
butterflies happen in 
our classroom!

In Art, we have been printing. We 
have made a collagraph and a tile 
to use and looked at positive and 
negative space.

Year 2 are cooks! We can 
grate, chop, mix, stir, 
bake and fry! Look at our 
Quesadillas! Thank you, 
Carly for helping us in 
the kitchen!



IRIS CLASS

In Art, we have been creating 3D 
sculptures inspired by works such as 
Maman. We made landscapes using 
natural materials, gesso and paint. We 
also made insects using wire, paper 
and wool. The children have been 
really creative.

We have had a busy 
term in Maths, exploring 
many different practical 
topics. The children 
particularly enjoyed 
measuring volume.

In Science we 
have been 
recapping on 
topics explored 
this term such as 
bodies, physical 
health and 
rocks.

In History we 
explored the 
Romans. In 
Geography we 
looked at map 
reading.



FOXGLOVE CLASS

In maths we have been 
learning about shapes 
and lines of symmetry. 
We took our knowledge 
to the art room to 
create symmetrical 
paintings!

In art and DT, we started by taking inspiration from henna and 
mandala designs. We then used this to sew our own mandala 
themed patches using running and fern stitches.



JASMINE CLASS

What a fabulous Summer term we have had in Year 
5.
We have really enjoyed, "The Boy in the Tower" 
book - it has had us gripped all term!

In art, we create our own papier mache bowls, we are really pleased with the 
results.

Thursday's dance show could not have gone any 
better! We had such a great time.

To round off a busy term we had a lovely party and 
picnic yesterday.



SNAPDRAGON CLASS

I cannot believe that we have come to the end of year 6. The 
children have had a fantastic year, worked incredibly hard 

and been brilliant role models for the rest of the school. This 
term has been very busy with them travelling to Avanti 

Quest, sports day and performing the play. They have been a 
real credit to themselves and we wish them good luck for 

next year.



AVANTI QUEST

The children all had a fantastic 
time on Avanti Quest. They 
participated in archery, escape 
rooms, team building games, 
nature walks and water sports. 
They had a fantastic time and 
were superb ambassadors for 
our school.



The children who stayed home enjoyed a week of exciting and creative 
activities. We designed and made balloon powered cars, made Roman 
catapults and bags, painted stones, wrote quizzes and even made our 
own bread. We had a lovely week!

QUEST WEEK



The gardens this term have been really beautiful. We have had 
butterflies, birds, squirrels and even a family of foxes have been 
spotted. The flowers are blooming; our new planters look lovely. The 
children were amazed to see sap from the trees (we had been 
learning about fossils in amber!)

Avanti Gardens in the Summer



HELPFUL INFORMATION



HELPFUL INFORMATION



COMMUNITY INFORMATION

Summer family activities with Bristol Museums

Bristol Museums have a whole host of activities for families this 

summer! There is storytelling and crafts every Thursday at Blaise Estate, 

Puppets and Lego workshops at MShed and why not learn about 

Dinosaurs or Romans in our hands-on sessions at Bristol Museum & Art 

Gallery.

In addition to these special events there are also opportunities to visit the 

Roman Villa in Kings Weston where you can play Roman board games 

and handle artefacts. As ever, our working exhibits, the train, crane and 

John King boat tug will be open on weekends over the summer to visit 

and have a go on!

With most of these being free, there is sure to to be something to suit all 

families.

England Lionesses

England Lionesses kick off their World Cup campaign on Saturday, after 

their Arnold Cup

win at Ashton Gate Stadium in February. This August, free girls football 

camp will help

find future Lionesses – Register now: https://t.co/6mAtXglyP5

What's on | Bristol Museums and Archives

https://t.co/6mAtXglyP5
http://What's on | Bristol Museums and Archives


We hope you all have a restful and relaxing 
summer. We wish all our leavers much 
happiness in their new schools. We really 
look forward to seeing the rest of you for our 
new school year and meeting our new 
Reception Class.

From the whole Avanti Gardens Team
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